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Good Afternoon, 
 
We invite you to join us for a Central Campus neighborhood open house. The session will feature 
updates regarding schematic design of the Central Power Plant, recently authorized by the U-M 
Board of Regents, as well as an introduction to project planning for the Central Campus Recreation 
Building, and the Detroit Observatory. The open house will provide an opportunity for citizen 
feedback and input on issues of potential interest or concern. 
 
This meeting will take place on Thursday, November 1 at 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. in the East 
Conference Room (fourth floor) – Rackham Building, 915 East Washington Street, Ann Arbor, 
Michigan. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cynthia H. Wilbanks 
Vice President for Government Relations 
University of Michigan 
(734) 763-5554 | wilbanks@umich.edu 
 


